
Peachtree City Dog Park Association 

 

Regularly scheduled business meeting of October 12, 2020 

A quorum was present and the meeting was called to order at 6:31 pm. 

 

In attendance were President Anne Myers, Treasurer Maureen Kuebler, Secretary Rita 

Wilkinson, Director Susan Acosta, and Dan Aiken and Bryant Goss. 

 

Old Business: 

1. September’s meeting minutes were read and a motion made to approve those minutes 

carried. 

2. Treasurer's Report:  

Total Deposits for September: $947.13 Expenses $307.54. Bank balance as of 9/28/2020: 

$16,398.75. A motion made to approve the report unanimously carried. 

3. Agreement with PTC: Anne discussed our contract with Quinn Bledsoe and they agreed 

on some language changes and other details to be finalized in December.  

4. Repairs – We are waiting to hear from AAbby regarding scheduling the drainage repairs. 

They expressed interest in becoming a park sponsor.  

We are still looking for a carpenter to repair the railings on the central gazebo. 

Fencing repairs are waiting on an estimate, scheduled with McIntyre for 10/15. 

There have been concerns raised about snakes possibly being attracted to the rocks being 

laid to prevent erosion. We will watch the situation closely. 

5. Signage – we are awaiting design tweaks and quotes from Minuteman Press, which is 

also interested in purchasing a sponsorship. Regarding paw prints along the road to the 

park, we’ll need to ask for a waiver from the city since the paw prints would be 

considered graffiti. Anne will write up a request.. 

6. Election of officers: a slate of officers will be published this month along with a notice 

that the election will take place in March. We will discuss options for casting votes in a 

future meeting. The Slate: President- Anne Myers, Treasurer- Maureen Kuebler, 

Secretary- Rita Wilkinson, Director 1- Susan Acosta. We still need a VP and a Director 2. 

 

New Business:  

1. SWBC purchased a ½ size sponsorship. 

2. Events participation: Rita will investigate how to be informed of events like Night 

Market, Shakerag, etc. so we can set up a table to promote the dog park. 

3. We voted to buy a ¼ page ad in the Starr’s Mill HS yearbook. 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:28 pm. 

 


